
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I write to you today to request funding for the Construction Trades Program in Fiscal Year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Admiral Peary Area Vocational Technical School, located at 948 

Ben Franklin Highway, Ebensburg, Pennsylvania, 15931. 

 

The funding for this project will be used to establish a construction trades program, which will provide the 

knowledge and skills in a variety of areas associated with building construction such as carpentry masonry, 

plumbing, heating, and electrical. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

                                     

                               M                 
         Glenn “GT” Thompson 

                 Member of Congress 

 


